
 

 

 

 

Children and young people in Shropshire are now able to contact 
their School Nurse by text. This new service has been 
commissioned by our Local Authority Public Health department 
in partnership with Shropshire Community Health NHS Trust. 
This new service will increase the opportunity for secondary 
school age young people to access advice and support from their 
School Nurse. Young people have told us they want to be able to 
contact their School Nurse by text and we are pleased to be able 
to respond positively by offering this confidential service to 
young people in Shropshire.  

 

Mon to Friday 

09.00-4.30 

 

 

 

 

@SCHTSchoolNurse 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.carechoices.co.uk/region/west-midlands/shropshire/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiszvT11qzMAhUSOsAKHS3DDBEQwW4IFjAA&usg=AFQjCNFq-8ABmN4gf4-XlwmUlXbGPot2NA

